MINUTES OF A STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL (SRC) MEETING HELD IN THE VICTORIA UNIVERSITY OF WELLINGTON (VUW) QUAD WEDNESDAY THE 5TH OF APRIL 2006 AT 12.41 PM.

1. VUWSA Executive Members Present:
Nick Kelly (Chair), Maddy Drew, Joel Cosgrove, CJ Hunt, Tushara Kodikara

2. VUWSA Executive Members Apologies

Miri Duffield, Kate McEachen
3. Opening

The meeting opened at 12.41 with a welcome from the chairperson (Nick Kelly) who gave a briefing of the only agenda item – the SuperSizeMyPay campaign regarding youth rates.

4. Present

A Quorum Count confirmed 50 participating students.

5. SuperSizeMyPay
Grace Millar spoke on behalf of this campaign, and encouraged students to make submissions to Parliament and to join in the campaign.

Joel Cosgrove also spoke for the campaign, discussing the discrimination that is present with youth rates.

6. Motion

A motion was put forward by Nick Kelly:

“That VUWSA Support the SuperSizeMyPay Campaign”

Mover:  Joel Cosgrove

Seconded:  Maddy Drew

37 For

1 Against

1 Abstention

Motion carried.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 12.46pm.
